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AB1886 — WHy SHould You CARre?

Connectione Thie lecue By ALYCE LAVIOLETTE
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Page Page T <
AB1886 sets minimal and flexible standards for members of our

1 | 6th Conference 7 professiop. AB1886 does not change the requirements for facilita-
2 | New Members 8 tors r.nor}ltored by the Los Angeles County Probation Department’s
2 | Compulsion/Choice 8 Momtormg. T_eam. i )

Lowenthal Letter 3 | Statewide Meeting 9 _The original template for AB1886 is Draft 14, enforced by Jim
4 | Int'l Conference 9 Wright's Monitoring Team and developed by a coalition of shelter
4 | Save the Dates 10 | advocates, the Los Angeles County Domestic Violence Council, the
5 : Probation Department, and batterers’ group facilitators.
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Dear Mswc.tte: as this bill
goes

As an elected official, I have the opportunity to meet with many people with different sl
ideas to affect change at the state level. You, however, are one of the few people that not .
only have the ideas, but also the vision and the capability to realize change. For this

reason, I would like to thank you for all of your work on my bill, AB 1886 related to ... Lowenthal
batterer intervention programs. Without your work, I do not believe we would have
accomplished such a comprehensive bill that managed to build a consensus between

various groups.

process.

I would also like to thank the Association of Batterer Intervention Programs, the
California Association of Batterer Intervention Programs and the State Wide California
Coalition on Battered Women. These programs are absolutely committed to the safety
and well being of victims and their commitment translated into action through their work

on AB 1886.

Finally, I would like to thank you for your uncanny ability to build a consensus with
many diverse groups. The many hours you spent with both grass roots and professional
organizations created a stronger piece of legislation. [ think I would be remiss not to
mention the work you did with specific groups such as the California Alliance Against
Domestic Violence, the National Association of Social Workers, California Chapter and
the Marriage Family Therapists. Every one of these groups had an important contribution
to this bill and I appreciate the fact that you managed to navigate their concerns with such
expertise.

Once again, I thank you for your commitment to this bill and to batterer intervention
programs across the state. Your work has truly made a difference in the lives of victims
throughout the state. I look forward to continuing our work together as this bill goes

through the process.

Sincerely,

Assembly Member, 54" District
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